
 

Jason T. Kuzma 
PHONE: (425) 635-1416 
FAX: (425) 635-2416 
EMAIL: JKuzma@perkinscoie.com 
 

April 23, 2007 

VIA E-MAIL RECORDS@WUTC.WA.GOV 
VIA OVERNIGHT COURIER 

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
13000 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: Docket UE-070565: Reply of Puget Sound Energy, Inc. to Responses to Commission 
Staff and Public Counsel to Motion for Extension of Time to File General Rate Case 

Dear Ms. Washburn: 

Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (“PSE”) has reviewed the Response of Commission Staff to Motion 
for Extension of Time to File General Rate Case, dated April 20, 2007, and Public Counsel’s 
Answer to PSE Motion for Extension of Time to File General Rate Case, dated April 20, 2007.  
In reply to the motion and in response to the concerns raised by Staff and Public Counsel, PSE 
agrees that it will not file an additional power cost only rate case prior to the filing of its next 
general rate case. 

Very truly yours, 

 
Jason Kuzma 

JK:jk 

cc: Administrative Law Judge Dennis Moss 
Robert Cedarbaum, Assistant Attorney General on behalf of Commission Staff 
Simon ffitch, Assistant Attorney General on behalf of Public Counsel 
Brad Van Cleve, Davison Van Cleve, P.C.




